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Oregon has a long history of racism. It’s well past time for us to make reparations for 

the generational harm, loss of financial mobility, opportunities, and safety. From 

gentrification to bad policies to the catastrophe at vanport. We are better together. 

While reparations do not fix the generational trauma, they are the right start.  


